Meeting of Deputy Prime Minister
Oleg Serebrian with the delegation of
the Federal Republic of Germany

On September 6, 2024, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian met
with a delegation of the Federal Republic of Germany headed by State Secretary of the
Federal Ministry of Labor and Social Affairs, Bundestag Deputy Anette Kramme.

The discussions focused on the current state of the Transnistrian settlement process,
priority measures to promote the country's reintegration policies, as well as the efforts
of the Chisinau authorities to maintain peace and regional security and improve the
standard of living of residents on both banks of the Nistru River.

The positive contribution of the multisectoral assistance provided to the Republic of
Moldova by the authorities of the Federal Republic of Germany, including the
stimulation of confidence-building measures and the support of the objective of final
settlement of the Transnistrian conflict, was appreciated.




